
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

We are very excited to invite you to Glendore Public School's Easter Hat

Parade and Family Picnic. All students K-6 are involved in the parade

which is being held on Thursday, 28th March 2024 at 10:00am. Following

the parade, families are welcome to stay for lunch (until 11:30am) and

eat with their children under the COLAS and at the picnic tables.  

Equipment and activities will be set up on the field to play with during

the lunch break.  

CANTEEN: 

There will be a limited lunch menu available to order for students and

visitors via Flexischools. All items must be pre ordered, with orders

closing on Monday 25th March at 5pm. There are a variety of lunch

items available to order including garlic bread, various pies, sausage rolls

and spinach & ricotta rolls. Flexischools will be closed for normal lunch

orders on this day. For prices and more information, please visit

Flexischools. The canteen will also be selling assorted soft drinks and ice

blocks (cash only- no pre order).

CAKE STALL:

 6L will be running a cake stall set up outside the library (cash only).  

hat parade



 HAT MAKING:

All students will be making their Easter Hat at school during class time.

We ask that parents and caregivers please donate Easter craft items

for our hat making activities. Ideas for donations include feathers, pipe

cleaner, small foam eggs, small yellow chickens, coloured ribbon,

colourful paper, Easter foam stickers, crepe paper, and shredded

paper.  Please do not send in actual hats. The students will all be provided

with a cardboard hat band to decorate.  All donations are to be placed in

the Easter Craft Donations Tub at the School Admin Office by Monday

18th March 2024. Students who do not celebrate Easter will be able to

make a non-Easter hat in a theme of their choosing. 

SIGNING STUDENTS OUT EARLY:

All parents and caregivers wishing to sign their child out early from

school on this day are asked to go to the School Administration Office.

There will be staff available to assist you. However, please be aware

that this process takes time and there may be a queue. 

Thank you for your support and we hope to see you at our Easter

Celebrations. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs Walsh via

the School Administration Office.


